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9th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 3 Sleepover Friday 17th June2022

We are excited to confirm that we are holding our Year 3 Sleepover on Friday 17th June 2022, please accept our apologies
for the late confirmation. Attendance at the sleepover is dependent on behaviour within school, and should there be a
decision for your child not to be allowed to take part this will be decided by the class teacher and you will be informed of
this.

On Friday all Year 3 students can come to school in their PE kit as after lunch we will be going on a walk to Portland Bill
Channel Watch Station where we will carry out a butterfly hunt. Please ensure they have suitable footwear and clothing
appropriate for the weather e,g sunhat/ cream/ raincoat. On our return to school, students attending the sleepover will
remain on site for the evening where they will take part in activities such as; watching a film 'The Iron Giant’, outdoor
games (weather permitting) and stories with hot chocolate.

We have arranged for Codfathers to deliver food, please indicate on the form the food choice that your child would like, we
will also arrange for snacks and drinks during the evening and breakfast on Saturday morning.

Please ensure that your child brings the following to school on Friday morning ready for the sleepover;
e Sleeping Bag

Pillow

PJs

Washbag (containing toothbrush and toothpaste)

Change of clothes

Warm clothes

We would ask that no mobile phones or devices are brought into school for the sleepover.

Students will be sleeping in two separate areas of the school, split into boys & girls and will be supervised by members of
staff at all times.

Please collect your child from the primary gate at 8am on Saturday morning.

In order to cover the costs of the refreshments we ask that you pay £7 via your sQuid account by the deadline of
Wednesday 15th June at 3pm. Please complete the consent form via the following link, Consent Form also by the
deadline of Wednesday 15th June 3pm. If we do not receive both consent and the payment via Squid by the deadline
unfortunately your child will not be able to attend.

Yours Faithfully
S Dalby

Mr S Dalby
Year 3 Teacher
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https://forms.gle/hMjkP422iu4SLao76

